
Re: Resignation Letter.
From Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org>
To Neelam Pari <neelampariwahid@gmail.com>
Cc ARAIN, Asma Waheed <araina@who.int>, TARIQ, Najma <tariqn@who.int>
Date 2022-07-14 10:45

Noted

31st July will be your last working day with CTC.

---

Regards,

Naveed Haider

Project Officer-PTPP

CHIP Training & Consulting - Sindh

Cell: 03408444500

On 2022-07-07 10:28, Neelam Pari wrote:

 
7-July-2022,
Neelam Pari
UCPO Saddar-08
Saddar Town District South.
 
Dear Sir,
 
Please Accept this letter as notice of my resignation letter from the post of UCPO of Saddar-08 Saddar Town, my last day of employment
will be 31-July-2022. I was working with sincerity and dignity since 18-July-2016 (6 Year's). The reason for resignation is my marriage in the
upcoming month of October 2022, and I am relocating to (Islamabad). It's a span of about Six years and although I had to leave this job still I
have a high opinion of the environment which I got. I really appreciate the opportunities which were provided to me while my stay in the
SHMA and CTC, During my tenure I am well versed about the professionalism. I am really obliged for such a golden chance you guys
provided to me. I am sure that in near future whenever I'll back it would be tremendous for me to join your team back. The entire squad is
doing a great job and I wish good luck to the team at CTC ( Polio Team District South).. also requested you to please also give me
Experience letter too.
 
I hope we will stay in touch as I begin this new chapter in my life.
 
Your Respectfully,
 
Neelam Pari Wahid.
 
 


